
Production of local Timber in Kuron: a step forward 

 

 

On the 5th of May the two lumberjacks (John and Musema) arrived in Kuron. The two men 

have years of experiences with producing timber from South Sudan and they were therefor 

headhunted by the management of Peace Village. Musema and John have one mission in 

Kuron: to produce timber for peace village. 

The two hard working men have already started the production. Around the youth centre 

threes are falling and timber are being split into all kind of sizes! 

The remote location of Peace Village makes transport and procurement of materials a 

challenge. In the rain season it is almost impossible! This newly started production of local 

timber is there for fantastic news and it is a major step forward for HTPV and all activities 

concerning constructions, building and carpentry training of young boys at Vocational 

Training School. 

 

Jonas Halvorsen, Coordinator VTS 



 

 

 


